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Comments: The Koster family is opposed to the planned development of Sweetwater Lake area along with the 20

year lease from USFS to the State of Colorado.  Without other examples of this type of arrangement and due to

the many items listed in our letter, we are strongly opposed to this "over-development" that will have a horrible

impact on the culture of the area along with the negative impacts to the environmental aspects---wildlife, flora,

fauna, water, etc...  


